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PSN-WESTERN USAO DISTRICT Request for Applications (RFA) Announcement November 2022 

Project Safe Neighborhoods (PSN)-Western District of Arkansas 
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF FUNDS 

REQUEST FOR APPLICATIONS (RFA) 

   

 

On the behalf of the U.S. Attorney’s Office, Western District of Arkansas, the State of Arkansas, 

Department of Finance and Administration - Intergovernmental Services (IGS) announces the 

availability of funding under the U.S. Department of Justice Office of Justice Programs (OJP) Bureau 

of Justice Assistance (BJA) Project Safe Neighborhoods (PSN) program. Potential applicants should 

carefully review the solicitation and be aware that sub-recipients are bound to all the requirements of 

the federal and state solicitations. 

 

RELEASE DATE:  

Thursday, November 10, 2022 

 

PROJECT PERIOD-1YR:  

January 1, 2023 to September 30, 2023 

 

REQUEST FOR APPLICATIONS (RFA) AND ADDITIONAL INFORMATION IS 

AVAILABLE AT: 

 

https://www.dfa.arkansas.gov/intergovernmental-services/grant-programs/project-safe-neighborhoods/ 

 

AVAILABLE FUNDING:  

$194,961.00 

 

Subawards will be based on the availability of funding, the application rating, the requested budget 

amounts, and the PSN Selection Committee recommendations. All subawards are subject to 

DOJ/BJA approvals. 

 

ELIGIBILITY:  

Eligible applicants are law enforcement units that operate within the United States Attorney’s Office 

(USAO) Western District. See Request for Application (RFA) for more information regarding 

eligibility. 

 

APPLICATION DEADLINE: 

Applications and required forms are due by 4:30 p.m. Central Standard Time on Thursday, 

December 8, 2022 to Department of Finance and Administration-Intergovernmental Services. 

Proposals submitted electronically to IGS.applications@dfa.arkansas.gov or by mail postmarked no 

later than December 8th. The deadline has been extended to Friday, December 30, 2022. 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION: 

For assistance contact IGS via email at igs.applications@dfa.arkansas.gov or call the IGS office at  

(501) 682-1074.  
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